~ AMERICAN LEGION
2750 Amboy Road, Staten Island, New York 10306-2140
(718) 351-9233

Dear Fellow Legionnaires

The Kells-Grennie American Legion No. 316 has been in existence since 1919. in the early years
of our Post we held our meeting at the Village Hall in Stapleton.

in 1939 the membership moved into our own headquarters located at 2750 Amboy Road. For
the last seventy one years we held all our meeting and special events at this location.

In the 1990’s our Post met twice a month and we would usually get about forty members at a
meeting. The upkeep of the building has gone up and we can no longer afford to keep it
maintained. Our Board of Directors had decided to sell the building and we brought it to the
attention of our membership and it was voted to move forward.

It has been in our newsletter that is sent out to members. We were offered $400,000 for the
building and that was brought to the membership by the corporation and a vote was taken and
accepted by the members in attendance.

Woe intend to keep our Post Charter and continue with our membership and are presently
looking for another place to hold our monthly meetings.

We need your approval so we can move forward with this project. Althocugh we will eventually
being holding our meeting at another location it is very important that we keep the Kells-
Greenie American Legion Post alive.

Respectfully

Commander
Joseph Qcchipinti




